
BUSINESS MEETING 

December 8, 1987 

The Roots and Branches Genealogical Society of West Volusia 
County was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by President LeMoyne 
Meichner at the DeLand Public Library. 

There were 36 members in attendance. 

The minutes of the previous meeting was read by Recording 
Secretary Jerrie Tedros and was approved as read. 

The treasurer report was given and a balance of $7,502.59 was 
reported. 

The ground was broken for the new library last Thursday and 
Christmas, 1988 is the finishing date. 

Paula Batten reported we had 5 new books and they were 
received by donation. 

Committee Reports: 

Eleanor Thornton is looking into the Salt Lake City Trip and 
asked how many would be interested in going and the group 
would plan to stay at the Howard Johnson Motel which is near 
by 

Mildred Young gave a stationery report and she has 12 note 
pads left. 

Donna Gellerman gave a report on the field trips to Orlando 
Public Library and the Family History Center in Lake Mary. 
She would be organizing after the next meeting. 

Correspondence: Irene Styffe read a letter from the Family 
History Center about a one day seminar/workshop in Sept. 
1988. Frank Rhuel and our President LeMoyne Meichner will 
attend the planning meeting on January 16, 1988 at 1:30 pm. 

Old Business: Family group sheets have arrived. 

Dues are due any time - $7.50 each or $10.00 for a family. 

New Business: The Family History Center would like a 
listing of our holdings. 

A suggestion has been made to change our meeting night to 
Monday. 
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A telephone chain was mentioned, but was decided that adults 
can keep up with the time and day of the meetings. 

Special thanks was given to Joyce Brady and her helpers. 

The next meeting is Jan. 12, 1988. 

At the January Meeting we will have a report from the 
Nominating Committee. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 pm and the annual 
Christmas party was enjoyed by all plus fellowship with 
fellow genealogists. 
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